
Walter Williams - Fwd: Petition #889: 17901-17911 E. Warren Avenue

From:    Keith McCrary
To:    Walter Williams
Date:    2/24/2016 8:56 AM
Subject:   Fwd: Petition #889: 17901-17911 E. Warren Avenue

 

>>> <robin.brooks@jmcmanagement.com> 2/23/2016 4:56 PM >>> 
Keith,
 
I apologize for getting back with you so late, but I have been swamped all day! I had an opportunity to 
confirm with the owners of the parcels south of the alley and we do not wish to build on the alley or close 
it off in any way. I believe you called this a “vacate to easement” for the alley. I hope this information 
clarifies our plans for the alley. Please do contact me should you have any further questions. Thank you!
 
Best regards, 
RIB
 
Robin Iorlano-Brooks
Vice President 
Brokerage & Management Services
JMC Management LLC 
www.jmcmanagement.com 
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